
Phelan Avenue Signal Update 

Balboa Park Station Community Advisory Committee 

At the May 26 BPSCAC Meeting, Committee member Rita Evans and community members discussed the 
major delay along Phelan Avenue approaching Ocean Avenue. Sustainable Street Director Tom Maguire 
assured them it would be investigated and an update would be provided at the next meeting.  

Week of June 8: Signal shop was made aware of the congestion and investigated the signals along the 
corridor. 

Monday June 15, 2015: Signal shop replaced the sensor at the intersection south of Judson Avenue at 
the CCSF Parking lot entrance. 

 

 


